
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

OF REGULAR MEETING

The Regular meeting of the Board of Directors of the Palmdale Recycled Water
Authority scheduled for October 15, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. is hereby canceled. The
next Regular meeting of the Authority is scheduled for l\/onday, November 19,

2018 at 7:00 p.m. and will be held in the in the City of Palmdale Council
Chambers, 38300 Sierra Hwy., Suite B, Palmdale, California.

o Rebecca J. Smith
\{- nuürority Secretary

DATED: October 9,2018


